
 
 
LDH Redesigned Website  
  
The Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) launched a redesigned website on April 2, 2025.  
 
The redesigned website, at www.Ldh.la.gov, offers an improved user experience with 
streamlined content, easy navigation, and clear information; focusing on simplifying heavily 
accessed pages like Medicaid and Vital Records. Each office maintains its own homepage 
for administrative details.  
 
The redesign centralizes information for different audiences, including providers and 
businesses, and features an upgraded locations directory and a comprehensive "LDH 
Resources" page. 
 
Here are a few links to locations you might commonly utilize: 
 

LDH Informational Bulletins:  
Informational Bulletins | Louisiana Department of Health 
 
Information for providers: 
For Providers | Louisiana Department of Health 
 
MCO-related resources (includes the LDH MCO Manual): 
Managed Care Organization Resources | Louisiana Department of Health 

 
Feedback option to report broken links or missing information: 
Medicaid Feedback | Louisiana Department of Health 

 
The website utilized to access LDH Fee Schedules & LDH Provider Manuals, 
www.lamedicaid.com, has not changed: 
 

LDH Fee Schedules:  
Medicaid | Department of Health | State of Louisiana | 
 
LDH Provider Manuals:  
Medicaid | Department of Health | State of Louisiana | 
 
     

 

http://www.ldh.la.gov/
https://www.ldh.la.gov/medicaid/informational-bulletins
https://www.ldh.la.gov/for-providers
https://www.ldh.la.gov/medicaid/mco-resources
https://www.ldh.la.gov/form/medicaid-feedback
http://www.lamedicaid.com/
https://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/fee_schedules/feeschedulesindex.htm
https://www.lamedicaid.com/Provweb1/Providermanuals/ProviderManuals.htm

